
 

 

 

The meeting of the Kexby Parish Council was held at 7:30 on 1 September 2016 

in the Upton cum Kexby Village Hall 

 

Those present 

 

Ron Gore (chair) 

Clare Cuckson  

Lee Hoggarth 

 

 

08/16/17  Apologies received from Sue Farrow and Peter Bishop 

 

09/16/17 The minutes of the meeting held on 7 July 2016 were agreed and 

signed as a true record  

 

10/16/17 Matters arising  

a. RG suggested that a meeting with the Upton PC about the 

purchase of a speed indicator should be attended by 

another councillor as well as him to discuss requirement 

before bringing to a parish meeting.  Both CC and LH 

agreed to accompany him.  A date for the meeting would 

be arranged by RG.   

b. PB had attended the meeting but other than an issue with 

the PC meeting dates nothing further was known.  The 

clerk had written to the treasurer of the VH requesting an 

invoice for the period April to July but had only received 

one for July.  She would contact them again 

c. The flower box had now been moved away from the 

village name sign 

 

11/16/17 The clerk notified the meeting that it was in fact the Helping Hands 

scheme that had folded not the Good Neighbourhood.  This was 

due to a lack of volunteers. 

 

12/16/17 RG had signed the contract for the telephone box to be returned to 

PC ownership.  It was now necessary for the box to be repaired.  

RG would source relevant trades people.  The area around the box 

needs also to be cleared. 

 

 

This concluded the business and the meeting closed at 20:30.  Next meeting 3 

November 


